
RESCISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER 
 NOTICE ISSUED 11/04/2024 

DATE: 11/07/24 

TO: RESIDENTS OF THE FOLLOWING: 

• 12620 – 12661 SHANNONDALE DR 

• 12642 – 12654 SHANNONDALE CT 

• 11391 WATERFORD VILLAGE DR 

THE 11/04/2024 "PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE" IS HEREBY 
RESCINDED FOLLOWING THE REPAIR COMPLETION AND THE SATISFACTORY 

COMPLETION OF THE BACTERIOLOGICAL SURVEY SHOWING THAT THE WATER 
IS SAFE TO DRINK. 

If you have any questions, please call 239-561-1313. 
Para información en español llamar 239-561-1313 

 

 


